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Hurricane Harvey Relief Donations Accepted at Brighton City Hall 
 

The City of Brighton is hosting a Hurricane Harvey Relief effort by collecting items in support of the 

Detroit Police Department's (DPD) "Relief Run" Donation Drive.  The DPD will be collecting items next 

week and the public is invited to donate and will be able to drop off items at Brighton City Hall, located 

at 200 N First Street.  Donations will be accepted on Tuesday, September 5, and Wednesday, September 

6, between the hours of 8 a.m. and 4 p.m.  

The following items are being requested: 

 soap 

 body wash 

 deodorant 

 shampoo/conditioner 

 toothpaste 

 hand sanitizer 

 feminine hygiene products 

 socks 

 underwear 

 bottled water 

 mosquito repellent 

 

For more information, check out the story in The Detroit News, or contact Lydia Macklin-Camel at 

macklinl@brightoncity.org or at 810-225-9255. 
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